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Fwd: Request for Clarification - Ordinance 186028: Disposable Plastic Drinking Straws

Anna Martinez <anna.martinez@lacity.org>
To: Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Tue, Mar 19, 2019 at 11:02 AM

----------Forwarded message----------
From: Jennifer Gaffney <jgaffney@enviro-pac.com>
Date: Tue, Mar 19, 2019 at 10:59 AM
Subject: Request for Clarification - Ordinance 186028: Disposable Plastic Drinking Straws 
To: <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>
Cc: <CityClerk@lacity.org>

Dear Mr. O'Farrell -

I am writing to request clarification regarding the recently adopted Disposable Plastic Straw Ordinance.

The ordinance indicates that enforcement of the article begins 10/21/2019 (6 months after effective date). Can you confirm if 
this means that "large facilities" will not receive notices of violation/fines during the time period 4/22/2019 -10/21/2019?

Thank you for your help!

Jennifer Gaffney

Kepi

Jennifer Gaffney | Environmental Packaging International

EPI - Global environmental packaging & product stewardship consultants

5 Clinton Avenue, Jamestown, Rl, 02835 USA

T 401-423-2225 Ext 810 | F 401-423-2226 | Ejgaffney@enviro-pac.com

image001.jpg
2KEpI

https://mail.google.eom/mail/b/AH1 rexQsQhjyYCayC7gnUThxcqNZe0GGLZ0ne3AsraYDKOpXWrhU/u/0?ik=5c67953004&view=pt&search=all&permm... 1/1

mailto:anna.martinez@lacity.org
mailto:Clerk.CPS@lacity.org
mailto:jgaffney@enviro-pac.com
mailto:councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org
mailto:CityClerk@lacity.org
mailto:Ejgaffney@enviro-pac.com
https://mail.google.eom/mail/b/AH1

